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 Here is my account of the materializations, I experienced during David Thompson’s recent demonstration at the Spiritualist Alliance Church Auckland New Zealand 28th March- 1st April 2007.
 

 I attended all three séances during David Thompson's trip, between the 28th of March and 1st of April. During the first séance, my husband's former boss came through, he had died of a work related disease of which we had supported him in a comforting way during his illness. He talked briefly to me, and then walked over to my husband and talked to him relaying his gratitude of the support he had during his illness .
 

We knew immediately who he was, he had a distinctive accent during his mortal life, which was immediately recognized by us both, thus giving us proof of the validity of the materialization.
 

During the last séance I was lucky to have another materialization. A friend of mine came through, who had crossed over from contracting the deadly disease HIV positive. He was an artistic man who was very, very talented during his earthly existence. 

He was accomplished in drawing, painting sculpting, dance, and was great  pianist  too. I comforted him during his sickness as a friend does, and he relayed his gratitude to me. It was a long time ago, and it surprised me to know, that he is now one of my Spirit Helpers .
 

He told me that he is helping me more and more with my Spirit Drawing (Psychic Art) and I would have to practice linking with him. He also touched my face with his large hands. He was a tall man with very large hands. It was so touching and reassuring that the friendship I had with that man, was continuing in such a wonderful way.
 

I am so grateful of the support with my work from Spirit, and have been so lucky to have these wonderful  materializations, including a visit from Coral Polge last year( October 2006) who is also helping me with the Spirit Art (Psychic Art). She is also helping other budding artists ,continuing her profession as a teacher, in a truly dedicated way. 

I have no doubt whatsoever of the validity of these materializations.
 

I am very grateful that I am so blessed to have experienced this form of communication from Spirit, through David Thompson's unique mediumship.
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